KSMM-AM 1530

1107 Hazeltine Blvd., Suite 520
Chaska, MN 55318
(952) 556-5683
FAX (952) 361-5529

May 10, 2001

Mr. John Sampson
35316 N Moose Point Road
Grand Rapids, MN 55744

Dear Mr. Sampson:

I received your letter today and was surprised that Mr. Savage had not answered
your first request.

Since your first letter KSMM has changed formats....we are currently operating
under an LMA and are programming all Hispanic programming.

From the information you enclosed with your letter today, I believe that I can verify
that you were receiving KSMM. In answer to your question.....YES, Dean Spratt is
the same person who was affiliated with WCCO for a number of years. He was
doing work for the Metro Traffic and Metro News Network at that time. I’m not
sure if he is still with them.

Thank you for your interest in KSMM.
Sincerely,
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Mrs. Louise E. Krohn
General Manager



